
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

No on HB 2044 
 

02/25/2020 
 
Representative Prusak, Chair 
House Healthcare Committee 
900 Court St, NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
 
Chair Prusak and members of the committee,   
 
The Oregon Small Business Association respectfully opposes House Bill 2044 which sets a 
tenuous step into intruding upon the confidential and proprietary information of the private 
practices of Oregon's businesses. 
 
We are concerned that this is a first step in future privacy-invading laws that will soon expand 
further into other businesses and other industries.  It also sets the precedence for Oregon as a 
privacy intrusive, over-regulated state for setting up a business. Oregon should be known 
across the nation as a leader in helping businesses not handicapping them. 
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